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 Place Directorate 
Engineering & Commissioning 
Civic Centre 
Glebe Street 
Stoke-on-Trent 
ST4 1HH 

Newford Crescent – Proposed Road Safety Improvements  
 

The City Council is proposing to implement measures to improve road safety on Newford Crescent 
from Downfield Place to Maunders Road, this is in response to concerns raised by residents, locals 
and parents. Attached to this letter is a consultation questionnaire and a drawing showing the 
creation of a new one way system and associated new road markings and signage. 
 

I have enclosed a questionnaire which I would be grateful if you could fill in and return.  
You can respond to this consultation either by: - 

1) Completing the questionnaire online at www.stoke.gov.uk/consultations 

2) Emailing your comments to highwayconsultation@stoke.gov.uk, it would be helpful if 
you would provide your property number in your email response so that we can 
identify from which properties we have received responses. 

Please return your comments to us by the 15th Of October 2020. 
 
Your views are important to us in helping decide how to take these proposals forward. We will ensure 
that all comments are taken seriously and given consideration prior to making any changes to the 
proposed scheme. 
 
Unfortunately, due to normally high response levels to consultations, we will not be able to respond 
individually to responses to the consultation. However, if significant changes arise from the consultation 
we will carry out further consultation with those directly affected by any changes. 
 
We will report the outcome of this public consultation to the City Council, in particular where we have 
received objections which we are unable to resolve. The City Council will then make a decision on how 
to progress the scheme. Subject to a successful outcome from this consultation process the final 
proposals are currently planned for implementation prior to March 2021, however, this may well change 
depending on the outcome of the consultation. Should the scheme progress to the construction stage, 
further information on both the timing of the works and associated traffic management will be provided 
to businesses and local residents in the area prior to any start on site.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Ikram Ali 
Engineering & Commissioning 
Email: Ikram.Ali@stoke.gov.uk
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